From:

Nicholas Green nick@catalyst.win

Subject: Contract termination notice
Date: November 8, 2022 at 10:42 PM

To:
Cc:

Jeremy Green green@bljlawyers.com
Corum Ketchum ketchumj@grantcounty-or.gov, jdmayor@grantcounty-or.gov

Good evening Jeremy, Corum, and Mayor Lundbom,

Quite a shake up at the council level for John Day this evening. There’s only one city councilor left come January who | originally
stated with in 2016.

My intent in remaining as a consultant for John Day was to see our projects through to completion, but it’s hard not to see the No vote
on the pool, the recall of the pool proponents, and the major shift in political position as a clear message from John Day residents that
they want to go in a different direction.

| also want to go in a different direction with my firm. | believe it’s time for the new council to work with a staff of their own choosing
and for me to move on.

Please accept this as my request, on behalf of Catalyst, to terminate my contract with the City.

| have sincerely enjoyed working with you and the councilors | started with. If there’s anything | can do to help make the transition
easier please let me know. | am willing to continue working through the end of this calendar year but council is welcome to terminate
at their earliest convenience.

Respectfully,

Nick



